
 

 
 
 
 
1 April 2019 
 
 
 
To Parents/Guardians of Year 12 Pupils 
 
Your daughter has, today, received important information regarding the summer GCSE examinations 
and study leave arrangements. The information they received is also attached in this email. Please 
read it carefully and return the reply slip by Thursday 4th April.  
 
Mr . Spence 
Head of Middle School 
 
 
 


